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Human Skeletal Remains Identified as Missing Aurora Man 
 
The Kendall County Coroner’s Office has successfully identified human skeletal remains that 
were located in the Fox River on August 4, 2018. The remains were positively identified, through 
forensic means, as Trey Nathan Key Soesbe, a 30-year old Male from Aurora who had previously 
been reported missing through the Aurora Police Department in December of 2015. 
 
The investigation is ongoing and will continue with the assistance of the Kendall County Sheriff’s 
Office, the Aurora Police Department and Loyola University. At this time there is no further 
information to release. 


